


HSP Revised Affordable Housing Plan

1. Building has been moved further from Sandhills lot
line and building. Was 3.4m (11’3”) from the lot line 
where 1.2m (4’) is required by zoning bylaw. Now 4.95m 
(16’2”) from Sandhills lot line.

2. Residential units have been re-oriented to have 
substantial windows facing Queen Street and Benton
Street and not Sandhills.

3. The stairs were moved to provide more wall space 
without windows in the section of the building closest to 
Sandhills.

4. The two units which have windows facing Sandhills 
have been recessed to provide an additional 1.5m 
(4’10”). The distance to Sandhills windows is 28’

5. Two additional parking spaces were added to the
parking garage. Was 13 spaces, now 15 spaces.
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